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In Prague, on 29th July, 2019

Matter: Clarification of the functionality of the parking system – Answer

On 1st July 2019, the Office for Personal Data Protection received your completed question related to

the intention to operate Parkinto detection camera system on the parking lots for the assessment of

free parking places. In this matter, I inform you:

If no recordings are taken, i. e. the cameras work exclusively in real time), it is not an operation in the

regime of the General Regulation on the Protection of Personal Data (GDPR). GDPR does not apply to

the given act even if the scanned image is encrypted with the use of software and the result is only

information on (un)occupancy of the place, i.e. the system not only does not record physical persons

in the monitored area but also does not allow the taking of such records.

Best regards,

Mgr. Ladislav Hejlík

Head of the Consultancy Department

(signed electronically)
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